From: Williams, China

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 11:54 AM
To: Anderson, Isaiah
Subject: FW: Hello.

From: Anne Rouleau <anrouleau@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 9:36 AM

To: CouncilDistrict4@howardcountymd.gov
Subject: Hello.

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Hi Deb and staff...

...from Anne Rouleau, Town Center, District 4.

First, thank you for all you do! Second, a gentle note that | worked for your campaign in the last
election and am a friend-neighbor of Lynn Foehrkolb. | hope this may help elicit a response this time.
| certainly realize your hands are full with many legislative and community issues. But some months
ago, | wrote of my concern about building a new library on Lake Kit: It is a great expense; parking
problems/traffic congestion are likely; and finally, the current library is serving the community well. |
think | recall you asking for feedback at that time.

The purpose of my note today: | hope to learn where the library budget currently stands and your
position on it. | also am interested in the developer/construction company that would/will financially
benefit from a new library build.

Related to the proceeding is that | think the continued rise in property tax is approaching the breaking
point for many of us.

Thank you!

Anne



From: larry Carson <karasov1@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 3:29 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: new library location

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Much as | like the idea of the library overlooking the Lake, I'm afraid the parking there would be horrendous.
Although much less glamorous, | think using the Lord and Taylor store, with that big empty garage , makes
much more sense.

It would draw more people to the Mall, and provide more walk-in library visitors from people in the mall as
well. Plus there is the footbridge connecting tothe lakefront. It just seems to make more sense.

Larry Carson

410-381-6506



From: Paul Verchinski

To: CouncilMail

Cc: Paul L Verchinski

Subject: Is the Lakefornt Library a dne deal?
Date: Saturday, April 20, 2024 10:20:02 AM

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or
attachments if you know the sender.]

apparently so , the following is thewelcome page on every computer in Cental Libray:

We thank County Executive Calvin Ball and the County Council for unanimously approving
funds in support of the Lakefront Library. We look forward to partnering with them, the
community developer and other stakeholders, as well as further engaging community to bring this
to reality for all of Howard County. We look forward to hearing more from our residents as we
collaborate to create the best spaces and learning experiences for our community.

Paul Verchinski, | thought that there was a study underway for the Library location?
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